Families for Inclusive Education 

“Taking Stock and Aiming High: Planning for the 2025 School Year”
29th October 2024

10am to 11.30am
Online
Presented by Community Resource Unit LTD
About the Workshop:
The end of the school year can bring different feelings for families of students with disability – sometimes relief if it has been a challenging year of advocacy; perhaps sadness if it has been a great year of inclusion and progress and worry about whether the new year will bring the same positive experience.

This workshop will support families to:
• Reflect on positives and negatives of the past school year
• Identify successful approaches to build upon next year (while they are still fresh in your mind!)
• Prioritise what you would like to see improve for your child in 2025
• Effectively communicate the information most critical for successful inclusion to next year’s teacher
Who should attend?

Parents and carers of school-aged children (Prep to Year 12) with disability. Parents and carers of younger children who are starting to think about/ prepare for the school years are also most welcome to attend. 

Quote
Every time I attend these workshops I not only learn new information/tips but it helps me to stay focused and passionate! 2023 workshop participant
Who is CRU?
For more than 35 years Community Resource Unit Ltd. (CRU) has worked to promote positive change so that people with disabilities can belong to and participate in community life.
CRU's Families for Inclusive Education workshops assist families of students with disability to be clear, informed, confident and connected. You will meet other families, gain knowledge, and develop skills to work with your child's school.
Event and Venue Details

Date and Time

· Tuesday 29th October 2024
· Starts at 10am. Log-in via the link from 9:50am for a 10:00am sharp start. Concludes at 11:30 AM.
Event Log-in details 

· This workshop will be held via an online session and log-in details will be sent to participants upon registration.

· Log-in will be available 15 minutes prior to the event commencing
· For additional details you can call directly on (07) 3844 2211
Cost

· Attendance is free, but bookings are essential.
Book Tickets

· Please book your tickets through the following link: https://events.humanitix.com/taking-stock-and-aiming-high-planning-for-the-2025-school-year-online-workshop
· RSVP and Registrations close Monday 28th October 2024.
Cancellations

If you need to cancel your registration, we appreciate if you could inform us via email of phone. For more information call CRU on 07 3844 2211 or email: educationproject@cru.org.au. 

This session will be recorded, however we encourage you to try and attend this session live to get the most out of this online workshop.  All registrants will be sent a recording after the event.
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